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Welcome to our new Full Member 

The WFCCN welcomes the Critical Care Nurses Society from India.  
CCNS is an association of Critical Care Nurses who are charged with 
the responsibility of caring for acutely and critically ill patients.  The 
society is dedicated to providing members with the knowledge and 
resources necessary to provide optimal care to critically ill patients.  
The mission is to provide opportunities and services to our members 
which support personal and professional development and promote 
the art and science of critical care nursing. 

  
 

The Board Members are: 
President- Prof. Dr. Jaya Kuruvilla 
Vice President- Ms. Belinda Sawant 
Secretary- Ms. Sheeja Kanade 
Treasurer- Ms. Dakshata Nijai 

 
 
 

 

  
 


